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In the name of Allah, the Compassionate, the Merciful 

MANY 
THANKS 

Alhamdulillah, the school 
year has gotten off to a great start. 
Everyone has successfully located 
Fowler Middle School and found it 
to be first-rate and in an excellent 
location. 

Many thanks to the Tigard-
Tualatin School District for all 
their help in our success. 

We also extend a warm thanks to 
you, our parents, students, teachers, 
and volunteers, for all your 
cooperation, patience, and support! 

 
SO MANY 

STUDENTS! 
Registration has 

exceeded our expectations. The 
Arabic School now has 74 students 
from Portland, Lake Oswego, 
Beaverton, and Tigard, and from as 
far away as Vancouver, 
McMinnville, Hillsboro, 
Wilsonville, and near the 
Clackamas Town Center. It’s a 
blessing from Allah to experience 
the true diversity of the Muslim 
community. 
 

 FRIDAY 
NIGHT 
SPORTS  

We’ve reserved 
one of Fowler’s gyms for our sports 
program on Friday nights; we also 
use the second gym whenever it’s 
available. 

We’re particularly grateful to 
Brother Medhat, who has 
generously volunteered to set up a 
soccer program for the boys.  

We’re likewise grateful to Sister 
Reema, who has enthusiastically 
volunteered as basketball coach for 
the girls. 

 
VOLUNTEERS ARE 
ALWAYS NEEDED 

The success of the 
Arabic School 
depends on our 
volunteers. Our 

entire school board 
and principal are unpaid 
volunteers. Our sports coaches are, 
too. And we need you as well. If 
you see a job that’s not being done, 
then jump in and volunteer. Get 
involved. We can’t do it without 
you! 

  
RAMADHAN KAREEM 
Please note that classes will be 

held from 10 
A.M. to 1 P.M. 
on the first four 

Saturdays of 
Ramadhan (10/16, 

10/23, 10/30, and 11/6).We’ll be 
closed MWF so our students can 
fast, pray Tarawih, and recite and 
memorize Quran. 

Ramadhan is the month for good 
deeds. It’s also the month when 
many people pay their Zakat 
Almal. To help the Arabic school 
eliminate its blended classes, open 

new classes, hire more teachers, and 
accept more students you can pay 
your Zakat Almal to the school. 
Inshaallah you’ll receive from Allah 
on-going good deads, and your 
contribution is tax deductible! 

 
REMEMBER 

THE RULES! 
The school rules have 

been set up to ensure a 
safe, clean, and pleasant 
learning environment, as 

well as to maintain our welcome at 
Fowler Middle School.  So, please 
remember: 
• Bring and pick up your children 

on time. 
• No toys, cards, games, food, 

snacks, drinks, candy, or gum 
(not even from the vending 
machines). 

• No running except in the gym 
during the Friday night sports 
program. 

• Only non-marking soles on the 
gym floor. 

• A hall pass is needed in the 
hallways during class time. 

• Keep the bathrooms clean. 
• Put all trash in the trash cans. 
• Leave the school better than you 

found it! 
 

 

~ May Allah grant us the peace and blessings of Ramadhan.~ 

Physical Address 
Fowler Middle School   
10965 SW Walnut St. 

Tigard, OR 97223 
Mailing Address 

P.O. Box 3081 
Tualatin, OR 97062 

Website 
www.thearabicschool.org 

e-mail 
 info@thearabicschool.org 

 
Tel: 503 803 9751 
Fax: 435 921 5199 


